CAPE ELIZABETH SCHOOL DEPARTMENT EXTRA CURRICULAR POSITION

DATE: 2/4/14

TO:

Cape Elizabeth School Board

FEB 0 6 2014

FROM:

Scott Labbe

RE:

Recommendation for Extra Curricular Position(s)

Name Joe Doane	Activity	Coaching Level	# of Hours	Rate	Total Stipend	Funding (ie, School/ Booster, etc)	New Position? (N/Y)	New hire? (N/Y)*	*If yes, provide a brief description of qualifications below or on a separate sheet.
Ope Doane	MS Indoor Track		120	1800.00	1800,00	achoo l	NO	Yes	
Paul Wellman	MS Indoor Track		120	1800.00	\$1800.00	School	No	Yes	

- · Joe is back with the indoor track program. The middle school is very happy to have Joe return.
- · Paul coaches middle school spring track and 7th grade boys soccer. He is a great addition to the indoor program.

CAPE ELIZABETH SCHOOL DEPARTMENT **EXTRA CURRICULAR POSITION**

DATE: January 23, 2014

TO: Cape Elizabeth School Board

FROM: Jeff Shedd

RE: Recommendation for High School Extra Curricular stipend position (2013-14)

Name	Activity	Coaching Level	# of Hours	Rate	Total Stipend	Funding (ie, School/ Booster, etc)	New Position? (N/Y)	New hire? (N/Y)*	*If yes, provide a brief description of qualifications below or on a separate sheet.
Mary Page	Mock Trial - national competition		69	15.00	1,035.	School - Nat'l Championships stipend	N	N	

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Jeff Shedd <ishedd@capeelizabethschools.org>

Date: Thu, Jan 23, 2014 at 11:06 AM

Subject: Mary Page National Competition Stipend Proposal

To: Meredith Nadeau <mnadeau@capeelizabethschools.org>

Hi Meredith,

As you are aware, the Mock Trial team won the state championship again. They have the opportunity to go to the nationals at Madison, Wisconsin.

The national competition is based on a trial that will be released to all teams in early April Beginning with the release of the materials, Mary and the entire team will devote hundreds of hours in an intense experience of preparation.

I would request that Mary be considered to receive the \$1,000 coaching stipend that is available to support the work of teacher/advisors who support student teams in national competitions.

Let me know if there is anything else you need from me connected with this proposal.

Thanks.

Jeffrey Shedd

Jeff

Principal Cape Elizabeth High School 345 Ocean House Road

Cape Elizabeth, Maine. 04107 (207) 799-3309 x402

Fax: (207) 767-8050